LLOYD BENTSEN
TEXAZ

. Wlnifed Dlafes Denafe

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510

March 19, 1980

Hector P, Garcia, M,D.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Hector:

Thank you for sending me the news clipping concern-
ing Ambassador-Elect Julian Nava., I appreciate
having it brought to my attention.

It was good to hear from you.

jsj/r ,

Lloyd BeNtsen



